Schimsa, Rebecca

From: Carter, Chris <ccarter@cogsc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 8:57 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: FW:

Attachments: Cindy Grace.vcf; 2nd request to Govenor.pdf
Importance: High

| realize your day was long yesterday but for the sake of future planning | would appreciate your responding to this
request one way or the other at your earliest convenience.

Thanks,

Chris Carter

Chris Carter | City Administrator

City of Georgetown Administration Department

120 North Fraser Street (29440) : PO Drawer 939, Georgetown, SC 29442
Contact | P: 843-545-4175 | F: 843-527-6173 | E: ccarter@cogsc.com
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All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South
Carolina Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). This correspondence is intended exclusively for the individual or
entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or
otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.

From: Carter, Chris

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 12:03 PM

To: 'Schimsa, Rebecca'

Cc: 'Scorac@aol.com'; "YANCEYMCGILL@SCSENATE.GOV'
Subject:

Importance: High

Ms Schmisa,

Please find attached a scanned copy of a duly executed request to Governor Haley for a General Executive Order
requesting National Guard

assistance for the cleanup of Sampit River.

Please advise Mr. Ted Pitts as well as Lt. Colonel Matt Nichols, staff to Maj. Gen. Livingston., of its receipt.

it is also VERY important to advise these two men that the City and County contact is:



MAYOR
JACK M. SCOVILLE, IR

COUNCH. MEMBERS
JEANETTE ARD
BRENDON M. BARBER, SR
RUDOGLPH A BRADLEY
PAIGE B. SAWYER, 1l
CLARENCE C. SMALLS
PEGUY P. WAYNE

CITY ADMINISTRATOR
CHRIS CARTER

CITY CLERK
ANN U. MERCER

Executive Offices
(843) 545-4001

October 28th, 2013

DELIVERED VIA EMAIL
RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201-3756

Dear Govemor Haley:

The City of Georgetown requests the assistance of the State of South Carolina National
Guard to help remove debris, resulting from the disastrous September 25" fire, from the
Sampit River, a territorial water of the State of South Carolina. We are fully aware and
prepared to undertake the financial responsibility of supporting the Guard's mission and
respecifully request that an General Executive Order be issued directing the SC National
Guard to this area for the desired assistance. This work will specifically be along the Sampit
River between the Harborwaik and the rear of the former buildings located at 711 Front
Street, 713 Front Street, 715 Front Street, 717 Front Street and 719 Front Street.

g B Shure
:Pje B. Sawyer, HI |
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Drawer 939
Georgetown, S 79442



